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Martin Haefele EAD3-00F

From: John Pollard [jdp@hayriver.com]
Sent: March 12, 2004 7:48 AM
To: Martin Haefele

Mr. Haefele

The Council of the Town of Hay River respectfully request’s that the MVEIRB hold hearings in Hay River similar
to the ones proposed for Inuvik, Norman Wells and Ft. Simpson, the topic of course would be the Mackenzie Gas
Project.

Your consideration of this request would be greatly appreciated.

John D Pollard

SAO

Town of Hay River

12/03/2004 - 3 %



